
Tristan Davis 

'CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
10/13/2025 
DOCUMENT.NO. _1448472025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, October 13, 2025 7:51 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, October 13, 2025 6:38 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, October 10, 2025 12:57 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Ichayiml8@proton.me 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Mindy Rose 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: Ichayim 18@proton.me 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

PLEASE PLEASE Do not approve the FPL rate hike. I am a senior. I do everything possible to save on 
electricity (unplugging vampire users, blackout curtains, FPL on call, budget billing, use appliances during off-
peak. new attic insulation). I can't afford an increase. Florida is already out of sight expensive. 
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